
Capital Preservation 

Mirada Road Erosion Project
This project will construct a retaining wall system along 
the ocean side of Mirada Road between Arroyo de en 
Medio Creek and Magellan Avenue to protect the existing 
roadway from future erosion. The retaining wall system 
will also protect the existing utility infrastructures from 
destructive wave action during high tides and storm 
events.  The project will invariably include converting 
the two-way vehicular traffic roadway to a one-way road 
with sufficient space allocated to pedestrian and bicycle 
facilities.

Project Budget: $2,587,645
Estimated Completion Date: Summer 2020

Project Description FY 2017-18 
Adopted

FY 2018-19 
Recomm

FY 2019-22 
Projected

FY 2017-22 
Total

Mirada Road Erosion Project 2,587,645 - - 2,587,645
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